
Family Weekend Registration!

Our Family Weekend Registration is now LIVE! There are three options

which would affect the way you register so please follow the directions below for

what choice pertains to you.

Options:

1. Family Weekend ONLY

2. Senior Gala Only

3. Family Weekend and Senior Gala

Option 1: Family Weekend Only

1. Visit https://cvent.me/5lw7WK to begin registration.

2. Personal Information: Enter your information and add any additional

guests (including your SCU student’s name).



3. Family Weekend Registration Fee:Here you will see the $60 charge

per your family of 4.

4. Event Selection: Choose which events you would like to attend. You can

go back to add more at a later time through your confirmation email.

5. Registration Summary

a. Here you will find a summary of the sessions you picked.

6. Order Summary

a. Double check your cart here and pay.

7. If you have any further questions please email FamilyWeekend@scu.edu.



Option 2: Senior Parent Gala Only

1. Visit https://cvent.me/5lw7WK to begin registration.

2. Personal Information: Enter your information and add any additional

guests (including your SCU student’s name) in the Add a Guest section

3. Registration Items: Here you will see the $105 charge per person,

including your student and any other guests that will be attending.

4. Registration Summary: Here you will find a summary of your guests

and the chargers.

5. Order Summary: Double check all information and pay here.

6. If you have any further questions please email FamilyWeekend@scu.edu.



Option 3: Family Weekend and Senior Gala

1. Please follow all steps fromOption 1: Family Weekend Only

up until Event Selection

2. To add the Parent Senior Gala, you can find the Senior Parent Gala

Event under Saturday at 7:30PM. Please check who will be attending

the Senior Gala. Each guest must purchase their own ticket (priced at

$105/each) in order to attend the Senior Parent Gala, including your

student and any guests that will be attending.



3. If you have any further questions please email FamilyWeekend@scu.edu.


